Assess the risk of heat stroke to
employees

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following special announcement immediately, and
repeat it at frequent intervals when the Very Hot Weather Warning is in
force:

The Labour Department reminds employers that as the Very Hot Weather
Warning is in force, they should assess the risk of heat stroke to their
employees and adopt effective preventive measures such as providing cool
drinking water, setting up temporary sunshade, providing mechanical aids to
reduce physical exertion of employees and providing for employees as far as
practicable covered space with good ventilation for rest and meals. Employees
should drink water regularly and be mindful of their physical condition. If
early heat stroke symptoms such as headache and thirst appear, they should
rest in a cool or shady place and drink water immediately. They should also
inform their supervisors to take appropriate action.
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